## Hall, Renee

From:

Klaas, Erwin E [A ECL] <eklaas@iastate.edu>

Sent:

Sunday, August 7, 2022 10:17 PM

To:

City Council and Mayor

Subject:

Request for waiver from conservation overlay

[External Email]

Dear Mayor Haila and members of City Council:

Please vote NO on Friederick Development's request for a waiver on property within the Hayden Park Watershed. I was a Soil and Water District Commissioner when the District receive a grant to study erosion and surface water runoff in the watershed more than 20 years ago. Every drop of rain that falls in that watershed eventually makes its way to Hayden Park. The system is stressed enough. Please think about it.

Erv Klaas 2200 Hamilton Drive Unit 508